
Class Five/Six 
 

                                                                                     Friday 23rd October 2015. 

Project  
We have been so impressed with the very high standard of homework projects that we 
have seen this half term. You have put such a lot of effort into them! Well done and keep 
up the good work. You don’t have any project work over the holiday so please come 
back to school raring to go! 
 

Reading 

Please continue to fill in your Reading Record each week. We have seen lots of 
comments in many Reading Records and always read them to see what you have read 
at home. One comment a week is enough. 

 

English 

After the half term break we will be researching and writing about astronauts. 

 

Maths 

After the holiday we will be carrying on our learning about fractions and shape. 

 

Other Notes 

Please visit the Class 5 and 6 blogs on the school website to read and remark on what 
we have been doing in class recently: http://parkgroveprimary.co.uk/   

Children in Class 6 have been given lines to learn for their assembly on the 10th 
November. Please try hard to practise in the holidays so that you don’t forget what you 
are saying! 

Don’t forget that we will be launching the Astro Science Space Challenge in November! 

 

Have a fantastic half term holiday, we will see you in November! 

 

Miss Clayton and Miss Land. 

http://parkgroveprimary.co.uk/

